
The Colorado Chapter of the International Code Council is dedicated to the improvement of  
building safety, by promoting and improving the International Codes, educating the building  

industry, public and our membership, and providing mutual aid to building professionals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
September 1, 2021 
 
 
 
William Bryant, 2021 Nominating Committee Chair  
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
 
RE:  David Spencer, ICC Board of Directors 
 
 
Dear Chairman Bryant and Nominating Committee: 

 
The Colorado Chapter of International Code Council is pleased to endorse Mr. David 
Spencer for election to the position of Director At Large for the International Code 
Council. 
 
We have reviewed his resume, credentials, and his performance as an active member 
of the ICC.  We are pleased to find that Mr. Spencer demonstrates a deep 
understanding of the issues facing Code Officials nationwide and the International 
Code Council as a whole. 
 
We believe that his experience and outlook will be an asset to the Board of Directors 
and the International Code Council in general.  The Colorado Chapter supports David 
Spencer election to the position of Director At Large for the International Code Council. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Andy Blake  
Andy Blake, President 
Colorado Chapter of the International Code Council 
Town of Castle Rock 
ablake@crgov.com 
720-733-3512 
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